
Dear Parents, 

Your child (1st & 5th graders) will be featured in a concert/art show event on February 13th!  The 

concert/ art show will take place in the Highland Elementary gym at 7:00.   

Right now, the children are busy creating artwork and preparing music to share with family and friends.  

It is a happy and exciting time!  While the creative process can be fun anytime, preparing for an 

audience is especially engaging.  Therefore, we are very thankful that you care about what we are doing! 

Dress is casual, yet something that your child feels “dressed up” in.  Please send your student to his/her 

classroom between 6:50 and 6:55 p.m.  This gives you some time to find your seat before the children 

begin to sing.  If you arrive earlier, you are to supervise your child until 6:50.   

Highland Elementary looks forward to entertaining you!   

 

Thank you,  

Anna Burns 

Ashley Van Buren 


